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History of Special Education Dec 06 2020 Examines the history of special education
by categorical areas (for example, Learning Disabilities, Mental Retardation, and
Autistic Spectrum Disorders). This title includes chapters on the changing
philosophy related to educating students with exceptionalities as well as a history
of legal and legislation content concerned with special education.
Managing Special Educational Needs Oct 24 2019 'This is a most worthwhile book
which contributes significantly to the general body of knowledge on managing pupils
with special education needs. I found it interesting and informative. Schools cannot
but benefit from the book's scope, and from insights into the many and varied
aspects on SEN provision' - REACH `A particular strength of the book is the way in
which individual chapters provided "self-contained" material which lends itself for
use in school-based staff development activities. The book includes a lot of
information that SENCOs, inclusion managers and members of school leadership teams
should find useful' - SENCO Update `The strongest point about this book is that it
gives a good overview of the history of special educational needs policy in this
country, including recent development on inclusion' - TES Extra Special Needs 'It is
a very practical account and should be a handbook for any newly appointed SENCO...
[while] for experienced SENCOs and organisations where inclusion is not an issue,
this book is a reminder of good practice' - Special Written from a practitioner's
perspective, this book shows schools how to effectively implement and manage an
inclusive school environment. Drawing from their experience in a range of schools,
the authors highlight the problems encountered by professionals in both primary and
secondary school settings and offer practical solutions and advice. The book offers
guidance on: the role of the SENCO as a teacher and manager; government policy and
legislation; self-evaluation, good practice and monitoring; how to relate SEN to
school targets and development plans. Primary and secondary school teachers,

headteachers, student teachers, SENCOs, LEA Advisers and professionals involved in
the management of Special Educational Needs in schools will find the practical
support offered in this book invaluable.
Routledge Library Editions Dec 26 2019 This set of 62 volumes, originally published
between 1951 and 1999, amalgamates a wide breadth of literature on Special
Educational Needs, with a particular focus on inclusivity, class management and
curriculum theory. This collection of books from some of the leading scholars in the
field provides a comprehensive overview of the subject how it has evolved over time,
and will be of particular interest to students of Education and those undertaking
teaching qualifications.
Reimagining Special Education Mar 29 2020 "As the COVID-19 era continues to expose
inequities, inefficiencies, and areas of need across our education system, leaders
and educators have a unique opportunity to press pause and reimagine school. Now is
the time to take the lessons of 2020 and turn them into action: by closely examining
the "old ways," letting go of practices that don't serve students, and creating new
routines and environments that meet the needs of every learner. Education
professionals need to investigate critical questions: Which established routines and
practices have always worked in school? Did those practices really work for all
students? What hasn't worked so well? What would it look like to rethink school in a
way that eliminates practices that keep some students struggling while others
thrive? Explore the answers to these questions-and more-in this forthcoming release,
a visionary guide to the reimagined school from inclusion experts Jenna Rufo, Ed.D.,
and Julie Causton, Ph.D"-The Practical Guide to Special Educational Needs in Inclusive Primary Classrooms
Mar 09 2021 `A well-written and thought-provoking book for teachers. It offers many
ideas to improve inclusive practice in primary schools, to the benefit of all
pupils, not only those with additional or different learning needs' - Special
magazine Written for newly-qualified teachers and students approaching the end of
their training courses, this practical and accessible text is an introduction to
working with children of a range of abilities in inclusive primary classrooms. The
book draws on recent research and innovation in the education of pupils with special
educational needs to provide practical examples and advice on how to meet the
challenges of developing effective teaching and learning in inclusive settings.
Chapters cover: " becoming an inclusive teacher " pupils giving cause for concern "
teaching and learning styles " creating inclusive classroom environments and
teaching teams " learning from pupils " looking beyond school " developing further
as a professional With advice on building positive attitudes, developing specific
teaching strategies and adapting a personalising teaching approaches, the book helps
teachers to build upon their earlier training in both practical and reflective ways.
Richard Rose is Professor of Special and Inclusive Education and Director of the
Centre for Special Needs Education and Research at University College Northampton.
Marie Howley is senior lecturer in the Centre for Special Needs Education and
Research at University College Northampton, teaching on both undergraduate and post
graduate courses and in continuing professional development for teachers.
Handbook of Special Education Research, Volume II Sep 27 2022 Divided into two
volumes, the Handbook of Special Education Research provides a comprehensive
overview of critical issues in special education research. Volume II addresses
research-based practices, offering a deep dive into tiered systems of support and
advances in interventions and assessments, as well as socially, emotionally,
culturally, and linguistically relevant practices. Each chapter features
considerations for future research and implications for fostering continuous
improvement and innovation. Essential reading for researchers and students of
special education, this handbook brings together diverse and complementary
perspectives to help move the field forward.
Fulton Special Education Digest Jan 07 2021 First Published in 1999. Routledge is

an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Handbook of Special Education Jun 24 2022 The purpose of the Handbook of Special
Education is to help profile and bring greater clarity to the already sprawling and
continuously expanding field of special education. To ensure consistency across the
volume, chapter authors review and integrate existing research, identify strengths
and weaknesses, note gaps in the literature, and discuss implications for practice
and future research. The second edition has been fully updated throughout to take
into account recent changes to federal laws as well as the most current academic
research, and an entirely new section has been added on research methods in special
education.
The SAGE Handbook of Special Education Aug 26 2022 The second edition of The SAGE
Handbook of Special Education provides a comprehensive overview of special
education, offering a wide range of views on key issues from all over the world. The
contributors bring together up-to-date theory, research and innovations in practice,
with an emphasis on future directions for the role of special education in a global
context of inclusion. This brand new edition features: " New chapters on families,
interagency collaboration and issues of lifelong learning " The UN Convention on the
Rights of Persons with Disabilities " Policy reform proposals " Equity and social
justice in education " The impact of new thinking on assessment " Issues and
developments in classification " The preparation and qualifications that teachers
need The Handbook's breadth, clarity and academic rigour will make it essential
reading for researchers and postgraduate students, and also for practitioners,
teachers, school managers and administrators.
Experiences of Special Education Oct 04 2020 Discussion about educational provision
for children with learning difficulties has largely ignored the voices of those for
whom that provision is intended. Experiences of Special Education argues that these
'insider perspectives' are of central importance for a fuller understanding of
special educational needs policy. Bringing a unique focus to the subject of special
needs education, Derrick Armstrong reassesses the history of special educational
policy through the life-stories of those who have first-hand experience. These
stories contest official policy discourses and inform an understanding of the
competing political and professional debates in this area, allowing the reader to: *
Investigate the social and historical contexts of special educational needs policy *
Challenge traditional notions of policy research * Explore alternative policy
discourses informed by the voices of the excluded. This thought-provoking book is
based on detailed case-study analysis of the experiences of over thirty adults who
attended special institutions/schools between 1994 and the present. It provides a
fresh perspective on current discussions of special educational provisions for
teachers, student teachers, policy makers and academics, involved in special
education.
Special Education in Tibet Mar 21 2022 This book analyses the value orientation
system of education in Tibet and examines the special education interventions aimed
at children with disabilities in the region. The authors draw on their interviews
with students, parents, and teachers to shed light on how education is viewed by the
general population in Tibet. The book looks at themes such as traditional Tibetan
education, the ways in which value orientation affects the development of disabled
children, the role of special education interventions in building self-esteem and
confidence, and the importance of developing pedagogical care and special schools in
Tibet. It also reviews China’s existing legal provisions and policies dedicated to
persons with disabilities in comparison with Tibet. Finally, it emphasizes the role
of practicing social acceptance for children with special educational needs and
recommends developing special education interventions based on the cultural
foundation and real social conditions of the ethnic group. Based on in-depth
qualitative and quantitative research, this book will be of interest to teachers,
students, and researchers of education, special education, curriculum studies,

sociology, anthropology, disability studies, minority studies and cultural studies.
It will also be useful for educationalists, special education institutions,
policymakers, social activists, and NGOs.
Special Education Oct 16 2021 Special Education: What It Is and Why We Need It
provides a thorough examination of the basic concept of special education, a
discussion of specific exceptionalities, and constructive responses to common
criticisms of special education. Whether you’re a teacher, school administrator,
teacher-educator, or simply interested in the topic, you will learn just what
special education is, who gets it or who should get it, and why it is necessary. The
second edition of this brief yet powerful primer will help you build the foundation
of a realistic, rational view of the basic assumptions and knowledge on which
special education rests.
Special Educational Needs Aug 02 2020 By examining related disciplines, Farrell
provides a road map for special education and considers how special education can be
better understood.
Special Educational Needs and Disability: The Basics May 23 2022 Special
Educational Needs and Disability: The Basics has been fully updated in light of the
2014 Children and Families Act in England and now also includes a focus and
discussion of legislation across the whole UK. Providing an engaging and complete
overview, it examines the fundamental principles of the subject from policy to
practice. This book covers the historical development of special provision and key
legislation, policy-making, the identification and assessment of young people’s
special or additional learning and behaviour needs, and ways to address barriers to
learning associated with various kinds of difficulty. Essential revisions to this
second edition include: discussion of the implications of the 2014 Special
Educational Needs and Disability Code of Practice: 0 to 25 years for Heads,
governors, SENCos, staff, students and families in schools in England, a focus on
the law relating to special or additional support needs in Wales, Scotland and
Northern Ireland, and its implications, an update on statutory assessment
requirements and advice on compiling them, including the new Education Health and
Care Plans in England. This book is an ideal starting point for all those with
questions about what constitutes special educational needs and disability and how
individuals can be supported in practice. It is essential reading for policy-makers,
trainees, teachers and all those working with young people who experience
difficulties and their families.
From Integration to Inclusion Jul 13 2021 This follow-up to the first volume
focuses on key dynamics consist of a retrospective overview of the paradigms that
emerged from and shaped special education; a critical assessment of past progress
and reform, including failures and disappointments; and an analysis of the
theoretical diversity within the discipline.
10 Critical Components for Success in the Special Education Classroom Sep 22 2019 A
great resource for teaching assistants, NQTs, and school leaders and principlas
wishing to establish a collaborative and consistent SEN setting where their students
feel safe and successful.
Shaking Up Special Education Jun 19 2019 Shaking Up Special Education is an easy-touse instructional guide to the essential things you need to know about working with
students with exceptionalities. Interactive, collaborative, and engaging, this go-to
instructional resource is packed with the top instructional moves to maximize
learning for all students. Featuring sample activities and instructional resources,
chapters cover topics ranging from specially designed instruction, to co-teaching,
to technology, to social-emotional learning and self-care. Designed with special
educators in mind, this book is also ideal for any general educator looking to
increase student achievement and revitalize their practice. Shake up your teaching
and learn how to build a more inclusive classroom!
A Sociology of Special Education (RLE Edu M) Nov 05 2020 At the time of original

publication, special education in Britain was permeated by an ideology of benevolent
humanitarianism and this is ostensibly the moral framework within which the
professionals – teachers, educational psychologists, medical officers – operate. The
author widens the debate about special education by introducing sociological
perspectives and considering the structural relationships that are produced both
within the system and in the wider society when part of a mass education system
develops separately, as ‘special’ rather than normal. She outlines the origin and
development of special education, stressing the conflicts involved and the role
played by vested interests, and criticizes the current rhetoric of ‘special needs’.
Among the issues and dilemmas that she identifies, the problems of selection,
assessment, integration and the curriculum for special schools are discussed in
details, and the position of parents, pupils and teachers within the system is
examined. The author gives particular attention in a separate chapter to the
problems and position of ethnic minorities.
The Complete Guide to Special Education Dec 18 2021 Provides an insider's view of
the special education process for parents and teachers This book explores the
special education process-from testing and diagnosis to IEP meetings and advocating
for special needs children. Step by step the authors reveal the stages of
identification, assessment, and intervention, and help readers to better understand
special needs children's legal rights and how to become an active, effective member
of a child's educational team. Grounded in more than twenty-five years of working
with parents and educators, the authors provide significant insight into what they
have learned about the special education. This book fills the gap in the literature
for the millions of children receiving special education services and the parents
who are clamoring for information on this topic. Includes valuable tools,
checklists, sample forms, and advice for working with special education students
Demystifies the special education process, from testing and diagnosis to IEP
meetings and advocating for children New editions covers Response-to-Intervention
(RTI), a new approach to diagnosing learning disabilities in the classroom; expanded
coverage of autism spectrum disorders and bipolar disorder; and a revamped Resources
section.
Who Benefits From Special Education? Jun 12 2021 Who Benefits From Special
Education?: Remediating (Fixing) Other People's Children addresses the negative
consequences of labeling and separating education for students with "disabilities,"
the cultural biases inherent in the way that we view children's learning
difficulties, the social construction of disability, the commercialization of
special education, and related issues. The theme that unifies the chapters is that
tension exists between professional ideology and practice, and the wishes and
expectations of the recipients of professional practice--children, adolescents, and
adults with disabilities and their families. These voices have rarely taken center
stage in formulating important decisions about the quality and characteristics of
appropriate practice. The dominant view in the field of special education has been
that disability is a problem in certain children, rather than an artifact that
results from the general structure of schooling; it does not take into consideration
the voices of people with disabilities, their families, or their teachers. Offering
an alternative perspective, this book deconstructs mainstream special education
ideologies and highlights the personal perspectives of students, families, and frontline professionals such as teachers and mental health personnel. It is particularly
relevant for special education/disabilities studies graduate students and faculty
and for readers in general education, curriculum studies, instruction theory, and
critical theory.
Key Issues In Special Education Oct 28 2022 Considerable challenges can face all
those involved in teaching children with special educational needs. Complex policy
and legislation, bureaucracy, inspection and limited resources can all appear
difficult obstacles to those seeking to provide effective tuition. In this highly

practical book, Michael Farrell unpicks and clarifies the role of educational
standards in today's schools. Drawing extensively on detailed, real-life case
studies, he closely explores such issues as: the definition of standards,
identifying and providing for special educational needs, assessment and
benchmarking, curriculum provision and target-setting, the role of the Code of
Practice. Special educational needs coordinators, senior managers in schools and
students completing initial training courses will find this an invaluable resource,
which effortlessly simplifies an often complicated process.
Key Issues in Special Education Jul 25 2022 Looks at the role of educational
standards in the teaching of children with disabilities.
Addressing Special Educational Needs and Disability in the Curriculum: English Apr
29 2020 This book provides practical strategies and resources that have been proven
effective in teaching English to pupils of all abilities, making English accessible,
challenging and exciting. The author outlines important key principles that should
underpin teaching and learning so that all pupils, including those with special
educational needs, can enjoy the subject and make outstanding progress. The ideas
and guidance draw on a wealth of experience, providing classroom activities and free
online resources, which can be combined with different teaching approaches. A range
of appendices provides teachers with real-life case studies and examples and
templates for supporting pupils with SEND. Offering strategies that are specific to
the context of English teaching, this book will enable teachers and their teaching
assistants to: develop pupils� understanding by engaging multi-sensory approaches;
ensure all pupils are able to participate fully in lessons and achieve success;
design and use individual plans for pupils with SEND; assess and adapt content and
resources when differentiating materials for pupils with a wide range of learning
needs; use formative assessments to measure learning and inform planning. An
invaluable tool for whole-school continuing professional development, this fully
revised text will be essential for teachers and their teaching assistants seeking
guidance specific to teaching English to all pupils, regardless of their individual
needs. This book will also be of interest to SENDCOs, learning support units and
senior management teams as well as to teacher-training professionals.
Debating Special Education Apr 22 2022 Debating Special Education is a provocative
yet timely book examining a range of criticisms made of special education in recent
years. Michael Farrell analyses several key debates in special education giving
balanced critical responses to inform policy and practice for the future of special
education. The book identifies possible limitations to the current special education
knowledge base and provision. Michael Farrell examines the value of labelling and
classification, and asks if intelligence testing may have detrimental effects; and
addresses a number of complex issues such as: how practitioners work within special
education; and if, sometimes, professionals may be self-serving whether there is
distinctive provision for different types of disabilities and disorders inclusion as
mainstreaming offered as an alternative to special education, and the challenges
this presents. The author's conclusion is that in responding to these challenges,
special education demonstrates its continuing relevance and strength. Presenting a
range of international, cross-disciplinary perspectives and debates – which are
vital to an understanding of special education today, and written in Farrell's
typically accessible style – this book will be relevant for teachers of special
children in ordinary and special schools; those on teacher training courses and
anyone whose work relates to special education.
Introduction to Special Education' 2007 Ed. May 31 2020
Child Development and Teaching Pupils with Special Educational Needs Jan 27 2020 A
thought-provoking book which provides a framework for understanding the physical,
sensory, emotional, social, linguistic and cognitive development of children with
special educational needs. It gives practitioners and students a sound grasp of the
theoretical ground needed to fully understand cognitive development and will help

them track children's developmental progress in order to optimise learning
opportunities. The authors handle complex topics in a highly accessible manner,
explaining how to put theory into practice. In three lucidly argued sections they
present: an overview of the work of key theorists and thinkers, including Vygotsky,
Piaget, Freud, Erikson, Bruner and the Korning theorists an evaluation of the
educational implications of the work of each theorist, using illustrative case
studies a consideration of areas of development in learning and teaching children
with special educational needs. This book will be a beacon for teachers, head
teachers, educational psychologists and all practitioners involved in special needs
education who seek the opportunity to help empower their pupils, and enhance their
own understanding.
Exceptional Learners Jul 01 2020 Exceptional Learners is an outstanding
introduction to the characteristics of exceptional learners and their education,
emphasizing classroom practices as well as the psychological, sociological, and
medical aspects of disabilities and giftedness. In keeping with this era of
accountability, all discussions and examples of educational practices are grounded
in a sound research base. With hundreds of new references added to the 12th edition,
the authors are committed to bringing the most current and credible perspectives to
bear on the ever-increasing complexity of educating students with special needs in
today's schools. The authors have written a text that reaches the heart as well as
the mind, promoting a conviction that professionals working with exceptional
learners need to develop not only a solid base of knowledge, but also a healthy
attitude toward their work and the people whom they serve, and constantly challenge
themselves to acquire a solid understanding of current theory, research, and
practice in special education and to develop an ever more sensitive understanding of
exceptional learners and their families. Note: This is the standalone book if you
want the book with access to MyEducationLab Pegasus order: ISBN 0132659239 /
9780132659239 Exceptional Learners: An Introduction to Special Education with
MyEducationLab Pegasus Package consists of: 0132598515 / 9780132598514
MyEducationLab Pegasus -- Access Card 0137033702 / 9780137033706 Exceptional
Learners: An Introduction to Special Education
Policy, Provision and Practice for Special Educational Needs and Disability May 11
2021 This book showcases the diverse nature of policy, provision and practice for
special educational needs and disability (SEND) across different international
settings. Situated across a backdrop of varied international policies relating to
inclusion, the book offers insights into the rhetoric of SEND policy and practice
across a range of settings to contribute to our understanding of SEND provision. It
explores the complexities, concerns and challenges experienced by staff, pupils,
parents and carers in contemporary education settings. Chapters draw on contemporary
empirical research and are structured around four parts: special education needs and
disability within policy; stakeholder perceptions and experiences of SEND provision;
meeting the needs of SEND children; and moving towards inclusive practice. The
volume will challenge thought, stimulate critique and provoke debate in the field of
special educational needs both locally and globally and will be of great interest to
researchers and postgraduate students in the field of inclusive education, special
needs education and comparative education.
Addressing Special Educational Needs and Disability in the Curriculum: Modern
Foreign Languages Aug 14 2021 The SEND Code of Practice has reinforced the
requirement that all teachers must meet the needs of all learners. This book
provides practical, tried and tested strategies and resources that will support
teachers in making modern foreign languages accessible, challenging and exciting for
all pupils, including those with special needs. The author draws on a wealth of
experience to share his understanding of how SEND can affect learning and how the
MFL teacher can reduce or remove any barriers to learning. Offering strategies that
are specific to the context of MFL teaching, this book will enable teachers to:

ensure all pupils are able to participate fully in every lesson; develop pupils’
understanding, motivation and enjoyment; adapt content and resources when
differentiating materials for pupils with a wide range of learning needs; use
formative assessments to measure learning. An invaluable tool for whole-school
continuing professional development, this text will be essential for teachers (and
their teaching assistants) seeking guidance specific to teaching languages to all
pupils, regardless of their individual needs. This book will also be of interest to
SENCOs, senior management teams and ITT providers.
Special Teaching for Special Children? Feb 26 2020 "This book is indispensable
reading for students, policy makers, researchers and professionals in the field of
special educational needs and inclusion."--BOOK JACKET.
Inclusive Special Education Apr 10 2021 Much has been written about special
education and about inclusive education, but there have been few attempts to pull
these two concepts and approaches together. This book does just that: sets special
education within the context of inclusive education. It posits that to include,
effectively, all children with special educational needs in schools requires an
integration of both concepts, approaches, and techniques. It has never been more
timely to publish a book that helps professionals who work with schools, such as
psychologists, special education professionals, and counselors, to identify
effective practices for children with special needs and provide guidelines for
implementing these in inclusive schools.
The Wiley Handbook of Diversity in Special Education Aug 22 2019 The Wiley Handbook
of Diversity in Special Education is a state-of-the-art reference showcasing cuttingedge special education research with a focus on children and youth with disabilities
from diverse cultural, ethnic, linguistic, and economic backgrounds. Cutting-edge
special education research focusing on children and youth with disabilities from
diverse cultural, ethnic, linguistic, and economic backgrounds An authoritative
contribution to the field, this work charts a new path to effective interventions
and sets an agenda for future research Addresses disabilities from an international
perspective
The Inclusive Classroom Sep 03 2020 Effective inclusion in the classroom shouldn't
be a burden; it should be the most rewarding aspect of a teacher's role. In this
innovative guide to supporting the most vulnerable students, experts Daniel Sobel
and Sara Alston help primary and secondary teachers understand the barriers to
children's learning. Emphasising the importance of meeting needs rather than
focusing on diagnosis, they provide proven differentiation methods that maximise
learning for the whole class, while reducing stress and saving time for the teacher.
Guiding teachers through all the different phases of a single lesson, from starters
to plenaries, the unique format of The Inclusive Classroom will help bring inclusion
to the forefront of any lesson plan. Each chapter contains simple, effective actions
to differentiate and improve learning outcomes for students vulnerable to
underachievement, including those traditionally labelled SEN, EAL, pupil premium,
looked after and young carers. Also provided are back-up ideas for when things don't
go to plan, real-life anecdotes from teachers, and instructions on how to rethink
traditional diagnoses and instead prioritise strengths and participation needs.
Essentials of Special Education Nov 24 2019 In this succinct yet comprehensive
text, authors Lawless Frank and Richards guide readers through the essential basics
that every educator needs to know about special education, covering everything from
law to application. Streamlined and accessible chapters address legal knowledge –
Section 504, IDEA, ESSA, and FERPA — assessment and identification, RTI, categories
of disability, IEPs, accommodations, co-teaching, and instructional considerations.
Designed to give new educators a focused introduction to critical concepts and
terminology, this book also features supplemental online resources including an
Instructor’s Manual, quizzes, and more.
Meeting Special Educational Needs in Primary Classrooms Jul 21 2019 There are

greater numbers of children with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND)
now attending mainstream schools. This fully updated and revised edition of Meeting
Special Educational Needs in Primary Classrooms is written by an experienced
teacher, adviser and SEN consultant and explains the challenges that these children
face. This is a practical book full of guidance for teachers and teaching assistants
who support children with SEND in mainstream primary classrooms. Now fully updated
to include the requirements of the 2014 Children and Families Act and SEND Code of
Practice, this book: contains photocopiable resources and templates promotes
successful communication between teachers, parents and students covers all aspects
of teaching children with SEND, including planning, teaching and learning. With
practical guidance on how to make the curriculum more accessible for children with
SEND, this book will help teachers and TAs work together to support pupils with
Special Educational Needs and Disabilities more effectively.
Making Special Education Inclusive Jan 19 2022 The aim of this book is to consider
how schools and LEAs can develop inclusive policies and practices for students who
experience a range of difficulties in learning or behavior. It highlights debates
and contradictions about the realities of inclusion and suggests ways in which
practice can move forward. The contributors look at key areas of development in
special and inclusive education and considers ways in which the latest research can
inform practice. Areas covered include promoting inclusion for all; how to make
sense of the Code of Practice SEN Thresholds; working with Teaching Assistants; new
approaches to counseling and pastoral care in schools; including pupils with EBD;
how nurture groups are helping inclusive practice; making education inclusive for
pupils with sensory disabilities; including pupils with specific learning
difficulties; and preparing students for an inclusive society. The book will be of
particular interest to teachers, LEA support staff, educational psychologists and
related professionals who face the challenge of meeting the needs of a diverse
population within an inclusive framework. it will also be of relevance for students
in further and higher education, and their tutors.
Deconstructing Special Education Nov 17 2021 In the second edition of this text,
the authors critically examine the intellectual foundations of special education and
consider the consequences on their influence for professional and popular thinking
about learning difficulties.
Special Educational Needs in the Early Years Feb 08 2021 This fully revised and
updated edition takes into account current changes in educational policy to provide
the reader with comprehensive information about understanding and working with young
children with special needs.
Encyclopedia of Special Education Feb 20 2022 Offers a thoroughly revised,
comprehensive A to Z compilation of authoritative information on the education of
those with special needs.
Teaching Children and Young People with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities
Sep 15 2021 All teachers are expected to have a clear understanding of the needs of
all pupils and be able to use and evaluate distinctive teaching approaches to engage
and support their entire class. But how do you actually teach and work with young
people in an inclusive way? This book is your ultimate guide with chapters on: Your
first day in a specialist provision Teaching, Planning and Assessment Working in
partnership As well as material on specific conditions which covers all areas of
exceptionality. This book gives you the knowledge and practical advice you really
need to help you teach children from 0-25 with special educational needs and
disabilities.
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